SAINT THOMAS THE APOSTLE SCHOOL
The Catholic School of Bloomfield

March 8, 2017

Memo: AfterCare Cellphone Policy

Dear Parents/Guardians:

As of Monday, March 13, 2017, we will be instating an AfterCare cellphone policy for all students.

All student cellphones will be collected at the beginning of AfterCare and will be given back when
student is picked up.

If yo{t; need to get in touch with your child/children for any reason during AfterCare, please call 973-
338-8505.

If any student is caught with a cellphone during AfterCare, their cellphone will be confiscated and a
parent will have to come to the office to retrieve it the next day. Furthermore, students will receive a
detention for not following the policy. If same student is caught three times with a cell phone, this will
result in an in-school suspension. If the same student is caught more than three time, this will result in
suspension or expulsion.

Please sign below that you have read and understand the AfterCare cellphone policy and return on
Monday, March 13, 2017,

Sincerely,

Mr. Michael Petrillo
Principal

AfterCare Cellphone Pollcy '
(Please return by Monday, March 13, 2017)

I understand that my child/children cellphones will be collected in AfterCare and will be given back in
when child is picked up. I understand that if my child/children are caught with a cellphone during
AfterCare, I will have to retrieve the cellphone the next day of the school and my child/children will
recetve a detention, suspension or possible expulsion. If Ineed to contact my child/children during

AfterCare, I will call 973-338-8505.

Parent/Guardian Signature ' Date

Name of Student/Students | Grade/Grades

50 Byrd Avenue, Bloomfield, New Jersey 07003 T 973.338.8505 T www.stthomastheapostlenj.com

When you enroll your child, we envoll your famify.



